



READING ASSESSMENT
FOURTH UNIT

Full name: _____ Date: November 22nd, 2020

Grade: II° Section: "____" Level: Intermediate Teacher: Patricia Montaña

COMPETENCIA: Lee textos escritos en inglés como lengua extranjera.

CAPACIDAD: Infiere e interpreta información del texto escrito.

DESEMPEÑO PRECISADO: Deduce diversas relaciones lógicas y jerárquicas de un texto escrito y lo contrasta con su opinión.

A Read the article about friendship. Six sentences are missing from the article. Choose from the sentences A–G the one which fits each gap. There is one extra sentence.

The family you choose yourself

Recently, I heard my sister say, 'Friends are the family you choose yourself.'

(1) Since she said it, I've seen it written on T-shirts, notebooks and pencil cases. Why is this saying so popular? I think it's because for many people, friends are as important as family. We often prefer to spend our time with our friends. (2)

Friendship hasn't changed a lot over time. Thousands of years ago, the Ancient Greeks thought that there were different types of friends. One was friends that are reliable and who will always help us. Another type was the friends who we have fun with – they might not be very reliable but we have a good time with them.

(3) This is a special friend who we have a lot in common with and feel close to and who will probably be a friend for life.

(4) We have friends who can help us with our homework. We have other friends who share the same interests as us and we have a good time with them. And we also have 'soul mates', who are often people we've grown up with. The difference is that our friendships change much faster.

In the past our families were the most important people in our lives but that changed when people began to move away from their home towns to find work. (5) We might also have to move away from our close friends.

Then we have to find new ones and lots of younger people are starting to use the Internet for that. There are websites where you can find someone who likes doing the same things as you. For example, if you like running, you can find a friend who will go running with you.

(6)

Changes in the way we live and the invention of modern technologies really do mean that friends are the family we choose ourselves.

- A Sometimes we even celebrate special occasions like birthdays with them instead of our families.
- B When families started to live in different cities and even countries, friends became more important than relatives.
- C I hadn't heard people say that before, but it's a very common phrase.
- D The last type was the 'soul mate'.
- E It's important not to have too many friends.
- F If you want to learn a language, you can find people in different countries to practise with.
- G Nowadays, we have bigger circles of friends but they are the same types that the Ancient Greeks talked about.

B.- Read the article again and choose the best answers, A, B, C or D.

- 1 What does the writer say about friends in the first paragraph?
 - A Friends are more important than family.
 - B His sister isn't a good friend.
 - C He chooses his friends very carefully.
 - D Friends are very important for a lot of people.
- 2 How many types of friends did the Ancient Greeks mention?
 - A one
 - B two
 - C three
 - D four
- 3 What can be the problem with friends who we have fun with?
 - A We don't have much in common with them.
 - B They aren't always reliable.
 - C They're only friends when we're having a good time.

- D They never help us.
- 4 How have friendships changed since ancient times?
- A We don't have as many friends.
 - B We have different types of friends.
 - C We have more friends.
 - D Our friends don't help us as much.
- 5 Why are families less important to us now?
- A They are bigger than in the past.
 - B We don't like spending time with them.
 - C We prefer to have friends we can choose.
 - D We often live in different places to them.
- 6 According to the article, why do some young people use the Internet?
- A to make new friends
 - B to talk to their families
 - C to find out about old friends
 - D to look for soul mates

C.- Complete the summary of the article with one word in each gap.

The writer thinks that types of friendships haven't (1) for thousands of years. There are three types: reliable friends, friends who are (2) to be with and soul mates. Nowadays we often live far from our friends and (3) so it's important to find new friends.

Young people are doing this with the

(4)